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Rally recce 
at Crofton 

Beam 
Engines 

Seventeen of us, with ten Minors, drove over the Wiltshire Downs to Crofton to meet 
Operations Manager Terry Gray and hospitality volunteer Catherine for a tour of the site on 
its Open Day, and a photoshoot to help us publicise our rally on 30 June. The visit gave us 
a taste of what the pumping station will be like when it is “in steam’” on the day of our rally.

With Emma leading, we 
drove in unbroken 

convoy to Pewsey, and 
then to The Waterfront 
on Pewsey Wharf for a 
soup-and-sandwich 

lunch.

Terry explains the workings


